This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may not be copied. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copied.



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Judi Gollnitz

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:47 AM

To: Sandy Kitchen < SKitchen@kingsville.ca > Subject: Re: Queen St. sidewalks

On Tue, Jul 17, 2018, 12:30 PM Judi Gollnitz

Mayor Santos and esteemed council members, As a longtime resident of 212 Queen Street, I must request this council reverse the plan to install sidewalks on the west side of my street from Stewart St. to Herrington. The existing sidewalk on the east side of Queen St. is more than adequate to accommodate any foot traffic, and the ramp onto Herrington has answered any accessibility demands. Most, if not all of my neighbours and myself feel that there are many more worthwhile projects in need of our ever increasing tax dollars. Thank you for your attention to this request. Sincerely, Judi Gollnitz